
 

 

HERITAGE GUELPH 
 
 

A special meeting of the Heritage Guelph Committee 
will be held at the Homewood Healthcare Centre 

150 Delhi Street, Guelph from  
 

* 1:00 pm to 2:00 p.m 
 

Monday, March 2, 2015 
 
 

A G E N D A 
 
 

1:00-2:00 
Presentation to Heritage Guelph 

by the Homewood and their consultants in the  
Board Room of the Homewood’s “Vista” Building. 

 
The meeting is open to the public.   

 Those who wish to attend are asked to meet at the  
Homewood information desk at 150 Delhi Street  

promptly at 12:45 pm to be guided to the Vista Boardroom. 
Parking is available on the north side of Delhi Street. 

Call (519) 824-1010, ext. 0 for assistance. 
 
 
 

RSVP – Although not mandatory,  
letting us know you are planning to attend will help  

the Homewood prepare for the event. 
 

For more information, please contact  
Stephen Robinson, Senior Heritage Planner 

at the City of Guelph 
(519) 837-5616, ext.2496 or  

stephen.robinson@guelph.ca 
  
 


